
 
July 2022 

Lincoln Lions, 
 
I would like to welcome you all to the 2022-23 school year! For those of you who are returning, welcome back! To 
those of you who are new to Lincoln Elementary, welcome to Our Pride! We are so excited to see you soon! 
 
Some Important Dates to Start the Year: 

• August 22: Student Orientation Conferences 
• August 23: First Day of School (K-5) 
• August 25: First Day of PK 

 
Student Orientation Conferences provide an opportunity for students and families to meet their child’s teacher and get 
important information about the school year. Sign-up times for student orientation conferences will be sent out via 
Parentsquare on Monday, August 8. For assistance in signing up for a time, please contact the Lincoln office at 563-
552-4050.  
 
Some drop-off and pick-up reminders for the upcoming school year: 

• School begins each day at 8:15 AM (M-TH) and 9:15 AM (F). The school day ends at 3:00 PM each day. Each 
Friday we have a one hour late start for teacher professional development. 

• Drop-off: We ask that all families drop students off at Lincoln Elementary between 7:45- 8:10 AM on Monday-
Thursday and 8:45-9:10 AM on Fridays. There is no supervision on campus prior to these times and for safety 
ask that you do not drop students off before coverage begins. 

• Breakfast and lunch are free to all Lincoln Elementary students. Breakfast will begin at 7:50 AM and end at 
8:10 AM Monday-Thursday. Breakfast on late-start Fridays will begin at 8:50 and end at 9:10 AM. 

• Traffic on Nevada Street: During pick-up and drop-off Nevada Street turns into a one-way street running north 
to south. When picking your student up or dropping off, please pull all the way to the curb. If there are no 
spaces available, we ask that you circle the block and come back. For the safety of all, please do not stop in 
the middle of the street. We appreciate your help with this! 

Registration opens up on August 1. To register your child and to access our school supplies list, please visit:  
 

• Registration Link: https://www.dbqschools.org/parents/registration/ 
• School Supplies: https://www.dbqschools.org/parents/documents/school-supply-list/ 

 
If you need any assistance with school supplies, please do not hesitate to contact the Lincoln Elementary office at 
563-552-4050. 
 
All families at Lincoln are asked to complete a Community Eligibility Provision (CEP) form to determine if your fees 
can be waived for the school year. This helps provide funding for our school lunch program as well. To access the 
form, please visit: https://www.dbqschools.org/district/departments/food-nutrition/community-eligibility-provision/ 
 
We look forward to working with you this year! Enjoy the remainder of your summer and we will see you soon!  
 
Megan Elsinger 
Principal 
Lincoln Elementary  
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